GCE/IAL/GCSE/IGCSE Post Results Service

Greetings from St. Mary’s Catholic High
School, Dubai.

Students who have appeared for the June
2017 exam session can request for a
normal review of the original marking
(Re-evaluation) until the 15t of
September 2017.

Kindly meet Mrs. Vichitra with a copy of
the Statement of Provisional Results.

Thank you




